
Dear Sir/Madam,

Event Notification: Cycle Live, Nottingham– Sunday 25th June 2017

We are writing to inform you about the Cycle Live Nottingham cycle event that will be running in June
2017, organised by Perfect Motion. This event is in its 36th successive year and is being held on 25th June
2017.

Event Summary

Sunday sees riders take on either: 25, 50, 75, 100 or 125 miles through the glorious Nottinghamshire
and Leicestershire countryside.

As some of the routes on the 25th June may pass through your area, we are notifying all parish
councils in advance of the event, of the possible disruptions with the objective of sending through the
routes when finalised and confirmed in the next couple of months.

Route signage will be erected along the routes and the event will be fully managed and supported with
stewards.

All riders are required to comply with normal highway regulations. The roads and locations on or around
the route are expected to be more congested than normal and we ask those that are using the highways
on the day take extra care and try to keep to a minimum any cars parked on the street. We recognise
that this may cause some short-lived inconvenience, but we hope that local residents will also enjoy the
spectacle and help support those raising funds for such good causes.

Further details about the can be found at the event website www.cyclelivenottingham.co.uk. If you have
any queries before the event, please contact Perfect Motion on 01159258777, or email
cyclelive@perfectmotion.org.

We’d like to thank you in advance for your understanding and let you know that we appreciate your
patience and cooperation.

Yours sincerely,

Christopher Simon
Perfect Motion

: 0115 9258777
: www.perfectmotion.org
:The Lace Factory Business Centre, 63B Mansfield Road, Nottingham, NG1 3FN


